
Llnited States Department of the Interior

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE

Eiastem Massachusetts National Wildlife Refuge Complex
73 Weir Hill Road

Sudburv. MA 01776-1420

October 20,200:)

Secretary lan A. Bowles
Executil'e Officer of Environnnental Affairs
100 Canrbridge lltreet, Suite !)00
Boston, MA 02lt14
Attn: A:nne Can'aday, MEPA Analyst

Re: EOIEEA No. 14197, Birc;h Road Well Field Redevelopment and Water Treatment
Plant

Dear Ser:retary []owles:

Thank you for ttre opportunity to comment on the Final Environmental Impact Review
(EIR) for the Birch Road Wellfield Redevelopment and Water Treahnent Plant in

Framing;ham. The U.S. Fish rurd Wildlife Service (FWS) is reviewing this project because
the Greart Meadows National Wildlife Refuge (NWR) lies directly downstream fron:rr the
location of th.e proposed re-activated welllield.

The Great Meadows NWR is the largest block of conservation land along the Sudbury
River. It is part of the National Wildlife Refuge System, whose mission is "to administer
a national network of lands and waters for the conservation, management, and where
appropriiate, restoration of the fish, wildlife, and plant resources and their habitats within
the United Slaters for the benr:fit of present and future generations of Americans."
Established in tl)44 tbr the protection and management of migratory birds, the FWS
protects all wildlife and habitat within the boundaries of the Great Meadows NWR and
provides opportunities for wildlife-dependent public use as well.

The Grerat Meadows NWR has the potential to be significantly impacted by the re-
activation of the Birch Road wells. We raised a concern about the insufficient anal1,5i5 s1
these irrrpacts in the Draft ELR, and the Certificate issued for the Draft EIR requesterC
information Lhat, had it been included in the Final EIR, would have enabled us to better
understzurd the protential impacts of the well field operation on water flows in the Sudbury
River. 

'the 
applicant has not provided the information requested in the Certificate and

has not addressed the concer:ns we raised in our original comment letter.



Additiorrally, we have been working with municipalities, the State, and the
Environmental Protection Agency to protect water quality in the Sudbury River. We are
greatly concerned that reduced water flows in the Sudbury River will impact downstream
water quality especially as some of the waters in the river are impacted by wastewater
treatmen.t plant d:i scharges.

We resprectfully request a permit not be issued for this project until the information
required in the Certificate and an analysis is completed showing that the amount of water
withdrarval will not negatively impact wildlife in the sudbury River.

Thank you for your consideration of these comments.

Sincerel'y,
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Elizabetll A. Herland
Project Leader


